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Wednesday, July 10, 2015 – 8 p.m. 
EOC – Puntzi Lake – 15-03 
 

 
Puntzi Lake Fire Update 

Four confirmed properties impacted by fire to date 
 

Puntzi Lake, B.C. – The Cariboo Regional District (CRD) has confirmed that to date; one resort, two 
permanent homes, one seasonal home and multiple outbuildings on a total of four properties 
have been confirmed lost as a result of the Puntzi Lake fire. All affected property owners have 
been notified.  
 
On July 8, the CRD expanded an evacuation order to include approximately 50 properties along 
the northern, western and southern shores of Puntzi Lake.  
 
An Evacuation Alert which is along the northern end of the lake and south of the fork on the Puntzi 
Lake Road down to Highway 20 remains in effect. 
 
The Puntzi Lake fire remains at approximately 1,200 hectares.   
 
An Emergency Social Services Reception Centre has been established at the Cariboo Regional 
District offices in Williams Lake at 180 D North Third Avenue. The CRD’s EOC Public Information 
line is 250-398-5117. 
 
Residents are reminded to register for the Cariboo Chilcotin Emergency Notification System by 
visiting the Cariboo Regional District at cariboord.ca. For up to date fire information, please visit 
the Cariboo Fire Centre online Bcwildfire.ca or call 1-888-336-7378.  For more information 
regarding evacuations, please visit the CRD’s website at cariboord.ca, or follow us on Facebook at 
www.facebook.com/CRDEmergencyOperations or on Twitter @CaribooRD.  
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